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Hello and welcome to the Spring     
Edition of the Department of Family & 
Community Medicine Research        
Division Newsletter. Here you will find 
updates and news on our many       
projects and community                      
collaborations. This issue continues 
our staff spotlight with Principal    

Research Assistant Harini Pallerla, MS. 
Let us know how we might work     
together and assist with building your 
project from grant submission to  
evaluation.  

-Saundra (Soni) Regan, PhD 
Director of DFCM Research Division

ELCOME FROM THE DIRECTOR 
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Chris White, MD transitioned from his role as Research Division director 
on May 1, 2019. He leaves a legacy of accomplishments both in academia 
and in the development of the Research Division. Under his leadership, 
staff members were assured professional development, building and       
expanding their skillset to be prepared and adapt their strengths and        
interests to the evolving landscape of project opportunities.  

He also was an integral faculty member for the department in 
growing funding opportunities and facilitating the growth of many  
in Family Medicine as project leaders, better educators, and future 
torch bearers for the department, the field, and the people we 
serve.  

Though he will no longer be a fixture on campus, he will continue his role 
on the HRSA Primary Care Training Enhancement project through 2020 in 
its fifth and final year. 

All of us in the Department of Family and Community Medicine wish him 
the very best in his new endeavor, serving in federally qualified health   
centers in Northern Kentucky. They have gained a great mind, and both 
leader and servant.  

 

A special thank you to Dr. Chris White  
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WELLNESS CORNER 

Charles Doarn, MBA leads expert 
panel discussion 
Charles Doarn, MBA, was chosen to lead a panel discussion on the 
emerging field of telehealth. The discussion included key members 
and leaders in the field to discuss the rapidly changing landscape 
and the challenges that health systems need to overcome as a    
result. Topics of discussion included patient care and access,      
affordable care access, shortages of clinicians, and geographic   
disparities. Doarn remains at the forefront as co-editor-in-chief of 
the journal, Telemedicine and e-Health. 

Research Division team members host 
ôUnderstanding the Opioid Epidemic:  
Change starts with youõ discussion 

We all share more than food and culture within our            
communities. We also spread disease. Luckily, we live in a 
time when vaccines can protect us from many of the most 
serious illnesses. Staying current on you vaccinations helps not 
only you but also members of your community, especially the 
very young, very old and very ill. Protect yourself and           

everyone else by getting vaccinated! 

Here are 16 vaccine-preventable diseases. Are you up to 

date? Talk to your healthcare provider. 

Bacterial meningitis 
Chickenpox  
Diphtheria 
Haemophilus influenza type b 
Hepatitis A and Hepatitis B 
Human papillomavirus (HPV) 
Influenza (flu) 
Measles, Mumps and Rubella 
Pertussis (whooping cough) 
Pneumococcal pneumonia 
Rotavirus diarrhea 
Shingles 

Tetanus 

Source: National Institutes of Health;                      

www.nih.gov/wellnesstoolkits  

On May 8, a group of Family Medicine colleagues  
gathered for a thoughtful dinner and discussion on their 
role as providers in the opioid epidemic. Ryan Dattilo shared 
his personal journey of addiction and recovery, emphasizing 
hope as a critical element in helping patients with opioid use 
disorder. Amy Parker, community outreach manager and 
peer recovery coach, also shared her story with attendees.  
She recently celebrated seven years in recovery and talked 
about the importance of peer support and self-care. She also 
encouraged providers to be brave and start a conversation 
with their patients. Dr. Chris White identified opportunities 
for regional and neighborhood advocacy, urging guests to 
take action. Dr. Jeff Schlaudecker led a discussion on the 

New England Journal of Medicine article, Caring for Ms. L ð Overcoming My Fear of Treating Opioid Use   
Disorder. This event was sponsored by the HRSA Primary Care Training and Enhancement grant        
supplement for Medication Assisted Training.   

For more information or resources on how you can act, please contact program coordinator, Keesha Goodnow at 
keesha.goodnow@uc.edu, (513) 558-6234. 

Amy Parker 

Ryan Dattilo (L) with Dr. 
Jeffrey Schlaudecker 

http://www.nih.gov/wellnesstoolkits
mailto:keesha.goodnow@uc.edu
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Dr. Robert Smith celebrates his 98th birthday 

DISSEMINATION 

SPRING                      2019 

On March 29, 2019, the DFCM gathered to celebrate Dr. Robert 
Smithõs 98th birthday. A very special thank you to Mary Beth 
Vonder Meulen, RN, who made extra efforts to organize the 
event.  
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